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Regulatory Circular RG10-135 

Date:  December 31, 2010 
 
To:  Trading Permit Holders and Trading Permit Holder Organizations 
 
From:  Finance and Administration 
 
Subject: VIX Floor Brokerage Fees 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
In Regulatory Circular RG10-131 CBOE announced that the Floor Brokerage fees for VIX would 
increase from 2 cents per contract to 4 cents per contract on January 3, 2011.  CBOE is amending the 
announced fee increase to 3 cents per contract (crossed orders 1.5 cents per contract) effective January 
3, 2011.  This change is subject to SEC approval. 
 

__________________________ 
Questions can be directed to Don Patton at (312) 786-7026 (patton@cboe.com), Colleen Laughlin at 
312-786-8390 (laughlin@cboe.com) John Mavindidze at (312) 786-7689 (mavindidze@cboe.com) or 
Cheryl Ahrens at 312-786-7450 (ahrens@cboe.com).  
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